Keri O'Brien

From: Valerie Hines Grohol <vhines57@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 2:34 PM

To: District II; District IlI; District IV; District V; District VI; Mayor E-Mail; Kendal Harden;
District I; Keri O'Brien

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please vote to postpone 2879

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ms. O'Brien, please be sure this email is added to the record.

Our community needs you to BE BRAVE and stand tall against the intimidation and for the safety of our
community.

POSTPONE #1 - there is a lot of legal information and there is no rush to jump back in.

YES to #2 and #3 - these are no-brainers.

Entering into the 287(g) will increase the fear and reduce the community's cooperation and support of KWPD.
We support them as our friends and neighbors now. Entering into this agreement will erode the trust we

have in them to protect and serve US. It will also make us liable for all the lawsuits that are sure to

come. Please do not put our community, or our police force in this position.

Please be on the right side of history and vote to Postpone.

BE BRAVE!
As a long time resident it's appalling to see our local PD being used as pawns in an unfair, unjustified and
unwarranted detention of those that are law abiding, tax paying, hard working members of our ONE HUMAN

FAMILY.

Do not be bullied by the FL. AG and Governor. Stand with South Miami and DO THE RIGHT THING!

Concerned citizen,
Valerie H Grohol



